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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

October 8, 2024 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Kasey Brooks, Frances Whalen, Sarah Allen, Gary Rife, Lenora Council, Jenny Henderson, Jody 

Hopper, Irene Huneycutt, Butch Huneycutt, Dave Andrews 
 

Council Members Present: 

Gary Lowder, Mayor 

Demar Huntley, Mayor Pro Tem 

Deloris Chambers 

Dale Ward 

Charles Council 
 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Terry Eudy, Public Works Director 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

Lowder opened the public hearing for input on parking restrictions on Falls Road. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Lowder suggested door hangers for the affected area of Falls Rd. 
 

Irene Huneycutt reported low visibility at intersections, and noted off-street parking 

available behind residences. Butch Huneycutt said Falls Road is busy with truck, boat, 

and kayak traffic and they have trouble fitting through narrowed lane. 
 

Lowder said this is the first of two public hearings, and town will have to submit a 

resolution to NCDOT requesting changes. Council would like to invite NCDOT to the 

next council meeting. 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn October 8, 2024 public hearing:  C. Council 

Second:  Huntley 

Vote:  Passed/Unanimous 
 

Minutes approved December 10, 2024. 

Minutes Prepared by: Amanda Bowers 


